
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: michael.penansky@hq.doe.gov <michael.penansky@hq.doe.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/14/2015 4:36:41 PM
Subject: Letter from Gov. Haley to Sec. Moniz re: MOX

Attachments: (12.14.2015) Letter from Gov Haley to Sec Moniz re MOX Deadlines.pdf

Michael,
 
It was good talking with you just a moment ago.
 
See attached the letter I referenced on the call from Gov. Haley to Sec. Moniz.  Please confirm receipt of this email and 
the attachment.
 
Thank you in advance.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
 

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:michael.penansky@hq.doe.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

